
From: Catherine Adams <catherine.adams828@yahoo.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/30/2017 11:54:11 AM
Subject: Assistance with Rent

Attachments: Letter to Gov. McMaster.docx

Good morning Lt. Governor Bryant,
My name is Catherine Adams and I have reached out to someone in your office in regards 
to assisting with my rent. I haven't heard anything back and I am a bit concerned. I have 
completed the Rental Assistance Application, the only issue I'm having is with my landlord, 
Annie Sumpter, she would not sign off on the Landlord Verification section of the 
application. I am very upset and frustrated. My hours have been cut significantly at work 
and I have two children that are in college. I have a letter addressed to the Governor 
McMaster below. If there is anyway that you can help me that would be greatly appreciated. 
My contact information is below as well:

 Thanks for your time,
Catherine Adams

Phone (Mobile): (803) 556-7646
 
Email: catherine.adams828@yahoo.com
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